
ADDENDUM NO. 6 

TO THE BID DOCUMENTS 

 Ohlson Ln. & W. Bunnell Ave Roadway & Water Improvements 

CITY OF HOMER, ALASKA 

 

Addendum Issue Date:   March 26, 2025   

Bid Submittal Date:    April 1, 2025    

Previous Addenda Issued:  5     

Issued By:   Leon Galbraith, P.E. 
  City Engineer 
  City of Homer 

 
Notice to Bidders: 
 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this addendum by including the Addenda 
Acknowledgement Form with the bid. 
 
Bidders are required to acknowledge each addenda separately on the Addenda 
Acknowledgement Form. Any bids received without acknowledgment of addenda may be 
rejected prior to evaluation. 

 
The Bid Documents for the above project are amended as follows (all other terms and 
conditions remain unchanged): 

The following bidder questions have been received by City of Homer are answered as 
follows: 
 

1. Q.  Can you confirm if the EEO certification is required, given that EEO 11246 has been 
rescinded? 
 
A. As of the passage of Executive Order 14173, the EEO requirements can be waived. The 

EEO requirements are in the bid package because it was made before Executive Order 
14173 was enacted. EEO certification is NOT required. 
 


